
 

 
Welcome to Wisconsin Grand Commandery’s October 
supplement.  OK, we should be getting back to the basic in a 
serious way by now. We should be working on our ritual and 
getting our parts ready for our inspections that start this month 
with Wisconsin Commandery No. 1 and their Full Form Illustrious 
Order of the Red Cross and the Order of Malta. I very much look 
forward to this event every year as it is one of the most splendid 
ritual events of our York Rite year and it is the gateway into our 
chivalric Brotherhood. If you have never seen these Orders 
conferred in the Full Form before, take a day and come and see 
what we are so excited about.  
The Triennial has just finished as I am writing this (in August) and 
we have many changes coming down the pike for our Constituent 
Commanderies. For example; summer uniform wearing, special 
allowances for the conduct of some of our smaller Commanderies 
that are struggling, the possibility of a holding Commandery and 
the adoption of Templar Aprons. Now, don’t rush out and buy an 
expensive apron until I can get a General Order out that defines 
the type and wear of these new aprons. There are several styles 
and there are guidelines set down in the resolution that I must 
adhere to. So be patient. Who knows, by the time you are reading 
this in October I may have sent out the General Order on the new 
aprons already. 
I know it can get confusing reading things months after they were 
submitted, believe me. It is harder to project the future than you 
think. And, now that the State supplements are not being printed 
and sent out with the monthly KT magazine, you have to wonder 
why they are being submitted at all. I know we need this avenue of 
communication and we do still have many Brothers/Sir Knights 
that are not “into” obtaining an “App” for everything in life. 
Likewise, I wonder how many Sir Knights will continue their 
subscription to the magazine if they are not getting the connective 

 
 

 
 

of communication and we do still have many Brothers/Sir Knights 
that are not “into” obtaining an “App” for everything in life. 
Likewise, I wonder how many Sir Knights will continue their 
subscription to the magazine if they are not getting the connective 
information they desire. The September issue doesn’t have the 
supplements, either in print or online! So, I am appealing to the 
supplement editor from Wisconsin to find out what the future 
holds for this magazine and let the rest of us know. 
I look forward to seeing all of you on my travels across this 
beautiful state this inspection season. Concentrate on your ritual, 
mentor a new Sir Knight and take good care of your family. May 
the Lords Blessings be with you and yours. 
Courteously Yours; 
 
SK Clinton H. Cagle, Grand Commander 
Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of Wisconsin 
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